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Christina Randall
Hardeeville-Ridgeland Middle School

Having served the band students of Jasper County for over 20 years, Ms.
Randall has made a way for all interested students to participate in band
through grants, scholarships, and doing whatever it takes. One of her students
said, “Ms. Randall is like another mother to me...she still continues to check on
me and she will always be there for me. She will never know how much [ love
her for doing that.” Congrats to Ms. Randall for being such an inspiration!

Kolman McMurphy
Clinton High School

Through his leadership, Mr. McMurphy has revamped the schedule at Clinton
High School to allow more students to be able to take band all year long. The
band membership is rapidly growing through solid recruitment efforts and
success. His guitar class was so successful, they performed on the Spring
Concert. He recently earned the honor of Laurens District 56 Teacher of the
Year. We are very proud to recognize Mr. McMurphy for a job well done!

We are looking to TECognize outstartiing South Carolina band educators and want your input.

If you would like to nominate a SC Band Director to be recognized in a future SCBOA Directors Spotlight, please email Adam Scheuch at
ascheuch@bandlink.org. Include the director's name, school, a pic, and all the exciting things they have done for us to celebrate.




